You are invited to the

VSTTA
OREN|HOUSE

PLEASE JOIN US TO CELEBRATE THE WINTER SEASON
AT OUR NEW LOCATION

DECEMBER 7TH 2023, 4-6PM
Unit 505 - 63 West 6th Ave

Catering and refreshments [&)> -I_'.|:E|
will be served S,

Please RSYP ,ﬁ .1;::;;!!_, :_.

via email: EA@vsta.ca
OR via QR code [ml&%f=4:%

") VANCOUVERSECONDARY TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION - 604.873.5570 - VSTA.ca




